

## Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## **New MIRC Comment**

1 message

Thu, Sep 26, 2013 at 11:32

ΑM

Reply-To:

et

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Richard

**Last Name** - Geoghegan

**Organization Name** - Virginia Interfaith/United Methodist

**Comment** - Our support for this important program expansion is long overdue. This should never have been a partisan issue. It is, and remains, a moral issue. Sadly, we as a country have allowed ourselves to provide more expensive and less effective healthcare and...the leadership of our Commonwealth has allowed us to be among the worst providers in the U.S. As a person of faith, I know my beliefs call on me to do more to support those who are marginalized in our society. It is time for people of faith in our General Assembly to do the same. Rick Geoghegan